
 
 

 

 

 

You Are Invited! 
Informational Woods Tour 

Upcoming Harvests on State Land 
 

Please join foresters from the CT DEEP Division of Forestry for a guided walk 

through 2 areas scheduled for upcoming forest product harvests in Housatonic 

State Forest. The harvests will salvage dead and dying oak trees impacted by 

spongy moth (Lymantria dispar dispar) and encourage forest regeneration. We will 

discuss the specifics of the harvests and answer questions from attendees.       
 

 
 

When: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 

Time: 8AM – 10AM 

Where: Cream Hill Block, Housatonic State Forest 

Meet: Intersection of Yelping Hill and Mansfield Roads, Cornwall (Site #1) 

We will drive to a second site: Intersection of Cream Hill and Gold Roads (Site #2) 

SEE MAP 
 

RSVP (Required 48-hours prior): Jill Humphreys, Gerard Milne 

Jill.Humphreys@ct.gov; Gerard.Milne@ct.gov 

 
 

If you can’t attend the walk but have questions about the planned management, please reach out via 

email. 
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